Incorporated 1787

Town Engineer's Office

October 10, 2019

Memo:

To: Tracy Kulikowski, Land Use Director

From: John Conte P.E., Town Engineer

Re: Bond Estimate

Steve Todorovich 1 Smith Ridge

Tracy:

I have inspected the above mentioned site on the date of October 10, 2019 to determine if items listed on a bond estimate prepared by Frangione Engineering LLC dated November 27, 2017 had been completed.

My inspection indicat5ed the improvements have been completed and as stated by Cabezas DeAngelis Engineers the subsurface drainage system was completed in accordance with their original design plans. The bond amount of \$12,949.00 as stated in my letter of November 30, 2017 can be released at this time.

John Conte P.E.



October 7, 2019

Mr. John Conte, PE, Town Engineer Engineering Department Town Hall Annex 24 School Road Weston, CT 06883

Re: Infiltration System for Todorovich Residence

1 Smith Ridge Road

Dear Mr. Conte:

This letter is to certify that, to the best of our knowledge and belief, the above referenced project has been constructed in substantial conformance with the plans prepared by this office dated September 14, 2018. The system consists of four (4) 24" high by 8' long concrete chambers.

We hope that this letter satisfies your needs at this time. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you.

Sincerely

Chris A. DeAngelis, CT PE#19358

CABEZAS-DeANGELIS, LLC

cc. S. Todorovich